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WHAT DOES THIS MEAN FOR YOU? 

The 1095-C form is provided to you as proof of the health coverage that Williamson County offers you and 
your dependents. It contains information about who provides the health insurance, as well as other information 

about the health coverage that was offered to you and if you elected coverage at anytime during 2019.

The IRS deadline to mail the 1095-C forms is March 2, 2020.  

You do not need your 1095-C form when you file your 2019 tax return.  The IRS will receive a copy of the 
information provided to you on the 1095-C form.  Only one form is provided from Williamson County for all 
the individuals listed on your policy; you may need to provide copies to your spouse or dependents, as 

necessary.  Once the 1095-C form is received, it should be kept with your tax records for 2019.

Contact Gina Crawford at gina.crawford@williamsoncounty-tn.gov or (615)595-1270 with questions 
regarding your 1095-C form.

1095-C Form 
Employers with 50+ full time employees are required to report information to the IRS reporting whether or not 
they offered full time employees affordable health care coverage and information about that coverage.  
Taxpayers who do not have health insurance coverage must pay a penalty when they file their tax returns.

Williamson County Health Plan Information 
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